
AH Committee 

From: 	 Ray Mohrman <RMohrman@myhta.org > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, September 04, 2019 10:21 AM 
To: 	 AH Committee 
Subject: 	 Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201 H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent 

Development of the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3) 

Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
Maui County Council 

Kalana 0 Maui Building, Eight Floor 

200 South High Street 

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3) 

Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 

I am writing to support the Makila Farms project in Lahaina. As a school teacher and Westside resident for over 25 years 

there is a great need for projects such as these. I hope the council votes to support the project so working people on the 

west side can afford to purchase a home for their family. 

With aloha, 

Ray Mohrman 
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